                    Notice for Public Meeting on Town Manager Search
The Boothbay Harbor Select Board is inviting citizens, businesses and organizations to a public meeting to be held on Wednesday, August 21 at 7:00 P.M. at the Town of Boothbay Harbor Municipal Building. The purpose of the meeting is to gather information regarding what the community believes are the major issues and challenges facing Boothbay Harbor and to express what the qualities, education, background and experience the new Town Manager should possess to manage the Town and to meet the issues and challenges facing Boothbay Harbor.
Don Gerrish from Eaton Peabody Consulting Group will facilitate this meeting. The Consultants will also present an overview of the process that will be followed in selecting the new Manager.

The Select Board encourages attendance at this meeting for all who would like to express their opinions on this important community process. If you are unable to attend, you can email your thoughts to dhgerrish@eatonpeabody.com.
